Meeting True Mother at Manhattan Center on December 3

Michael Balcomb
November 30, 2016

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We're excited to meet everyone at the Manhattan Center on December 3 at 3 p.m. to meet True Mother.
We hope you already got your ticket. If you haven't, please check with your pastor to secure your ticket.

Every meeting with True Parents is a Blessing that inspires us to give more. Since we are in the midst of
the Season of Giving, we invite you to join our 2016 Coat Drive.

We will be setting up large bins in the lobby of the Manhattan Center this coming Saturday. Please bring
warm winter coats (gently used and in good condition) to donate to our neighbors in need.

We hope to share the collected coats with New York Cares and with New Jersey Cares.
We thank you for your generosity and support.

Looking forward to seeing you this Saturday at the Manhattan Center!

Please remember to bring your FM radios too!

God bless you and your family,

==

Michael Balcomb



